CHRISTMAS SLEIGH RUN 2021

Dear Rotary Supporters,

Christmas is rapidly approaching and members of Biddulph Rotary Club are already preparing for Santa’s Sleigh
tour around Biddulph and Biddulph Moor.

Whilst Santa’s Sleigh is really to enthral the children, we also collect financial donations en-route which we later
distribute to local charities and other good causes supported by Biddulph Rotary.

We are looking for sponsorship towards the ‘running-costs’ of our Sleigh. [For instance, the cost of decorating the
sleigh; fuel used; repairs and maintenance and insurance] so maybe you can help us with these costs?

The average donation made in previous years has been £40.00, but we would be grateful for any financial
donation you feel able to give. All of our sponsors’ names are put onto our Sleigh’s electronic display board
so that you and/or your business can be recognised by the residents of Biddulph and Biddulph Moor as a
valued Rotary supporter.

In addition, all of our sponsors’ names are entered intc a draw with the winner receiving a Christmas Hamper.

If you would like to make a financial contribution [of whatever amount] then your cheque is made payable to the
Rotary Club of Biddulph, and can be posted to our Treasurer's address below. Alternatively, if you telephone me
on 07722008421 [ will be pleased to make arrangements for a Rotarian to call to collect your donation.

If you would like to pay by BACS Transfer
please use the following details: sort code 01-00-71 Account number 92606946

Thank you for your time and [hopefully] your very valued support.

With Compliments of the Season,
Kind Regards,

Mark Bailey
Community Projects Co-ordinator.

Rotary postal address, C/O Rotarian David Ash Treasurer
49 Pennine Way, Biddulph, Staffordshire Moorlands ST8 7EF. Tel 01782 522990
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